
 

                                                                                                                               14th September 2020 

Dear Parents, 
11+ Tuition sessions 

 
We are pleased to inform you that we will be offering tuition sessions to our Year 4 and 5 pupils 
commencing on Thursday 24th September 2020. These sessions will take place between 5:30-6:30pm 
on an evening for 10 weeks every term, at a charge of £10 per session. The children will be taught in 
small groups, of no more than 8 pupils, led by an experienced 11 plus teacher. To maximise progress 
and ensure we are meeting the needs of the pupils, the children will be split into groups according to 
the year group they are in. These sessions will focus on preparing pupils for the grammar school 
entrance exams at the beginning of Year 6.  
 
The dates are as follows: 
 
Thursday 24th September 
Thursday 3rd October 
Thursday 1st October 
Thursday 8th October 
Thursday 15th October 
Thursday 22nd October 
Thursday 12th November 
Thursday 19st November 
Thursday 26th November 
Thursday 3rd December 
 
We look forward to hearing from any parent who would like their child to participate in these sessions. 
Please indicate via Cognita Connect if you wish for your child to attend the 11+ tuition on offer by 
9:00am on Friday 18th September, if you have not done so already. 
 
Please note, booking and payments for the 11+ tuition sessions are to be made via the Cognita 
Connect. 
 
All future bookings and payments for clubs, activities, outings and such like will now be via Cognita 
Connect, our new parent app. Contact sarah.archer@hydesville.com for further information or to 
request an enrolment code. 
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Miss Leanne Crump  Mrs Eleanor Kenton 
Joint 11 Plus Lead  Joint 11 Plus Lead 
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